
2021 NATIONAL CHAMPIONSHIP EXECUTIVE COUNCIL AND DELEGATE MEETING 
Wednesday, October 27, 2021 

 
 

The meeting was called to order by Michael Hampton at 6:30pm.  Roll was called and all 
Executive Council members were present.  There were 63 attendees at the meeting. 
 
Michael went through the binder material.  Louise Terry gave a joint financial report, Misty 
deLeon gave the NSCA financial report and Sherry Kerr gave a communications report. 
 
There was only one bid for the 2023 US Open, Coyote Springs in Arizona, so no vote was 
required, and Tim Miles gave a presentation. 
 
New Business was discussed. 

• American Field Sporting update 
• Senior Lady awards at Major Events 

 
There was no old business to discuss. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:45pm  
 
 
       

 
 


